Thursday, February 29, 2024 - 6:30 - 8:00 pm

We are so excited to host the first Reading is a Dream event this year open to all Barley Sheaf
Families, and it wouldn't be possible without the support of the amazing Barley Sheaf teachers and
staff! Teachers and Staff are so excited to read to everyone!

Make sure to come dressed cozy in your pajamas!

Reading_is a Dream will be on Thursday, February 29th at 6:30 pm. This is a free event, open to all
Barley Sheaf families! Advanced sign-up is required to ensure that we do not overcrowd any one
classroom. Spaces are limited to 15 students/families per classroom.

Please sign up for TWO classrooms: ONE during the first timeslot (6:45 - 7:15 pm) and ONE during
the second timeslot (7:20 - 7:50 pm). You will visit both your selections, switching to the second
classroom after about 25-30 minutes.

If you have more than one child in Barley Sheaf who may want to visit different classrooms, that is
fine: You can sign them each up for their chosen classrooms, as long as there is one parent/guardian
with him/her at all times. Children will not be able to be "dropped off" in classrooms. We appreciate

your understanding that parents/guardians must remain with their child(ren) during this event.

Please sign up at http://bit.ly/49ar]Fb

We are also looking for volunteers to help at sign-in table and spirit wear table.

Please click here to volunteer: https://bit.ly/30i5zZH

Thank you!



